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We are thankful for the opportunity to write this letter to you, as fellow Christians and

Sending Church supporting churches. I know that over the last year of 2020 many churches, pastors,
Landmark Baptist Church o | . . . .
160 Rock Street Christians and most anybody in general has felt the mmpact of covid-19. Many of us have

nggg‘r’wg:tﬁévieggz known someone either directly or indirectly that has contacted this virus. I believe that fear
Phone 770.466.8135 is the largest trait that is come to the surface to be seen in the lives of many people during
MRS REUUREEE (1)is time. But let us take a moment and thank our precious Lord, that he is still in control. I
Home Church know with the political upheaval that we have seen in our nation, as well as local

Harvest Baptist Church communities, that many Americans and even Christians wonder what could be next.
2103 Yucca St . .
Santa Fe, NM 87505 Nobody can answer this question but I Know Who Holds Tomorrow and as the old song

www.harvestbaptistsf.com says, I know he holds my hand.
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Since our last letter we have been able to get all three of the buildings up to our church
camp property. These buildings expand our present facilities by 12000 square foot. This will
be a great asset to adding hotel-style rooms for families while they stay at the camp. The
qusggoﬁoé%gom s church in Casas Grandes Chihuahua is doing fantastic. This summer myself and a man from
706.654.2818 our church in Santa Fe drove to Juarez Chihuahua Mexico . We were a part of the
www.mwbm.org ordination service of pastor Valenzuela as well as his wedding which took place on the
GOBEICRWNTIeal  same evening. The next day he changed membership and joined the Harvest Baptist Church
Chris 3/10 in Santa Fe, New Mexico. This way he could work directly under our Authority and
Courtney 4/4 ministry, as he is the pastor of the new mission in Casas Grandes. That month his wife and
g'l';; ;’//éggg 112 he moved to Casas Grandes where they are now living. They are expecting their first child
Cade 9/16/2012 and the church is needing to enlarge the auditorium, for they are averaging about 30 every
Callie 7/25/2013 Sunday. We are also talking about starting another mission church a few miles down the
Cash 10/24/2014 road on the other side of Casas Grandes. We plan to go down for the 2-year anniversary in
gO't g o 0ls just a few weeks. Harvest Baptist Church in Santa Fe is doing well. We are still in the
ase 9/12/2015 . e : .
NeSIUERY VAT kh A process of remodeling our facilities. Right now we are currently working on the front lobby,
Caydie 6/10/2018 porch and auditorium. Sunday we had the highest attendance that we've had since

AULLEDEVETZVEI November with four people being baptized and several first-time visitors.

As many of you know the Lord allowed us to see the birth of our 11th child Caris Audrey
Rogers on November 28th ,2020. There was some complications and for a few hours we
were not sure if Caris was going to pull through. After we were assured that she would
make it ,we were not sure of her neurological state. She was placed in the NICU and on an
EEG machine for several days. The Lord allowed her to pull through and the present
diagnosis is that she might have some delays in meeting her milestones. So far she is
making progress as any baby should. Continue to pray for her has only God knows how she
will develop as she continues to grow. We are trusting in his plan.

In Christ,

Chris Rogers Family



